
April 16, 2024

Food Service Building Report

At this time, the Food Service Program has started up the Supper program which is proving dinner to 0-
18 years of age and 19-year-old if enrolled in high school from the Napi school kitchen which began on 
March 12th. The program is under the Child & Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) At Risk After School 
Program. At this time, this program does have a vacant position for assistant cook.
 
The supper program is now feeding student athletes including students participating on activities. The 
supper program began feeding the athletes after practice. In addition, the supper program will provide a 
grab and go breakfast and a snack for games/competitions or a sack lunch for the road. Recently, the 
supper program provided/catered food for the after-prom event that was held at middle school and was 
a hit! This has been a great opportunity for the athletes and students to get fed after practice or at 
event. 

Food service has (2) vacancies for hire at the supper program and a flex cook at this time. 

The Ware house has been working very hard daily to carry out their daily operations including the 
assistance they provide for the school kitchens, food deliveries, and mail. The warehouse clerk position 
that was previously vacant has been filled.  

The copy center recently had a machine down which is called the RISO (2005-2024).  At this time, we are 
waiting for the new machine that was purchased to arrive. The copy center has recently provided 4000 
ballots for the upcoming school board election. 

The food service program is now getting ready for the close of the school year and the start to the 
summer food program. During the summer season, the food service program will provide breakfast, 
lunch, and supper.

Attached is the menus for the month of April, Supper program flyer, and March reimbursements for the 
food service program. The Food Service program was only in operation for 15 days and supper program 
operated for 9 days due to no school for spring break (March 25th -29th  & April 1st). 

We are always happy to be a service for our students at Browning Public Schools. 

Dalaina Grant
Child Nutrition/Food Service Director


